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October 26, 2022 

 

Dear Families, 

This letter is to inform you that today at Ancaster High the fire alarm was triggered. 

As per the HWDSB Fire Safety Plan, we evacuated our school and called 911. 

Hamilton Fire Department responded and inspected the school. A small fire was 

extinguished in a recycling bin in the Auditorium. No one was injured. 

The incident occurred near the end of the day when busses were starting to arrive. 

Once the building was cleared for re-entry by the Fire Department, students were able 

to collect their belongings and get to their busses for transport home. 

We want you to know that student safety is of the utmost importance at Ancaster 

High. If you have any questions regarding this occurrence, please contact the school at 

905-648-4468. 

We thank all parents, guardians and students for their understanding. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Beth Woof 

Principal 
 


